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Extending the Tasmanian Regional Forestry Agreement questionnaire

Please select one of the following
	 I confirm that my completed questionnaire does not contain sensitive information and can be 
	 published in full on the Department of State Growth website.

	 My completed questionnaire should NOT be published on the Department of State Growth website.

Privacy Notice
You are providing personal information to the Tasmanian Department of State Growth (the Department), 
which will manage that information in accordance with the Personal Information Protection Act 2004. 
The personal information collected here will be used by the Department for the purpose of receiving and 
verifying contact details for stakeholders who have chosen to submit a completed questionnaire on the 
extension to the Tasmanian Regional Forest Agreement. Failure to provide this information may result in the 
non-acceptance of your questionnaire or records not being properly maintained. The Department may also 
use the information for related purposes, or disclose it to third parties, including the Australian Government 
Department of Agriculture and Water Resources, in circumstances allowed for by law. You have the right to 
access your personal information by request to the Department and you may be charged a fee for this service.
Copyright in completed questionnaires resides with the author(s), not with the Department.
In providing a completed questionnaire, you agree that:

•	unless you indicate otherwise below (or as otherwise determined by the Department), your questionnaire 
will be published on the Department’s website and will remain on the Department’s website indefinitely

•	 the Department can contact you about your questionnaire

•	 for published questionnaires from individuals, your name will be published with your questionnaire. 
All other contact details will be removed from your questionnaire

•	 for published questionnaires from organisations, your name and your organisation’s details will be 
published with your questionnaire.

Your details

Given name Family name

Mobile phone

Email

Organisation



What other improvements could be made to the RFA framework? 

Council agrees with the issues raised in section 3.2.15 of the TRFA Review Report (13 Nov 2015) that 

in relation to a Review Land Clearing - Permanent Native Forest Estate Policy that the raising of the 

threshold from 80 to 95% (TCFA 2005) restricted the opportunities for forest conversion to more 

productive and higher value end uses and a new land use assessment process is required that gives 

higher priority to economic and social development. 

Councillors attending the briefing session on Wed 7 December in Burnie, understand that there is a 

proposed change to the Tasmanian Government Policy for Maintaining a Permanent Native Forest 

Estate.  It is understood that the 40 Hectare per clearing provisions per 12 month period, are 

proposed to be reduced to give effect to the RFA.  Council does not support this reduction as it will 

further constrain the potential for growth in productive agricultural land. 
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